
        03/18/2025 

Letter of authorization RMC (FCC) 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

3/18/2025 

Subject: FCC Application for FCC ID: 2ARF2ML-340LR 

IC: XXXX-YYYY 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Joseph Strzelecki of Radiometrics Midwest Corp at 12 

Devonwood Ave, Romeoville, IL 60446 on our behalf, to apply to the Federal Communications 

Commission (FCC) and Innovation, Science, and Economic Development Canada (ISED) on our 

equipment.   

Any and all acts carried out by Radiometrics on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our own. 

This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti-Drug Abuse Act.  We, the applicant, are 

not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 

USC853a, and no party to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that 

section. 

This authorization is valid until further written notice from the applicant. 

.   

Sincerely Yours, 

_____________________________ 

Yoshinori Nishiue
Senior Managing Director 
New Cosmos Electric Co.,Ltd.


